
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Gayle Andrews <Gayle.Andrews@myfhc.org>

Date: 8/24/2015 4:27:34 PM
Subject: RE: Interview with Governor -WSSB-NPR station

Gayle,
Thank you for thinking of Governor Haley.
I have forwarded your request to our Press Secretary, Chaney Adams - contact below.

Chaney Adams
803-734-3146 
chaneyadams@gov.sc.gov

Thank you,
Katherine

-----Original Message-----
From: Gayle Andrews [mailto:Gayle.Andrews@myfhc.org]
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 12:48 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Interview with Governor -WSSB-NPR station

Mr. Veldran,

I am writing to request a short 30 minute interview with Governor Nikki Haley for our show "Health 
Matters," which airs on WSSB-FM 90.3 NPR affiliated radio station in Orangeburg, SC. I am director 
of community development at Family Health Centers, Inc which treated 20,995 patients last year and 
has 7 centers across the state. The organization is growing and is on the cutting edge of medicine 
with telemedicine and mobile health units treating rural patients in the region. The show, "Health 
Matters," covers a number of issues like veterans care, telehealth, diabetes, and heart disease.

We would love to have Governor Nikki Haley as our guest to discuss health care in our studio located 
on the campus of South Carolina State University. On September 1st, we'll have as our guests 
Senator John Mathews and representative Gilda Cobb Hunter. If the Governor would like to come on 
the show with another legislator, we can also do that.

Governor Haley can be interviewed by phone if that's more convenient, but again, we would love to 
have her at our studios. I can also come to her office in Columbia to interview her. As a former 
television reporter at WJLA-TV in Washington, DC, I would also like a television crew to tape the 
interview for viewing on our website which we are currently re-designing.

"Health Matters" tapes every Tuesday at 1pm. We can accommodate the Governor on any Tuesday 
that she has available or we will arrange our schedule to accommodate her schedule.

I will also provide questions for her in advance of the show.

Thank you for your consideration. I can be reached at Family Health Centers, Inc., at 803-531-6917 
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or on my cell at 843-230-3254.

Thanks again. I hope to hear from you soon.

Gayle K. Andrews
Director of Community Development
Family Health Centers Inc.
3310 Magnolia Street
Orangeburg, SC
803-531-6917
cell 843-230-3254
fax 803-531-6907
gayle.andrews@myfhc.org

This E-Mail is for the intended recipient only. Unauthorized use or reading is prohibited. If you have 
received this E-Mail in error, please delete it immediately. All Family Health Centers Inc E-Mail is 
exempt from user privacy rights, and may be monitored, read, or logged by authorized FHC 
management. All mail traffic on Family Health Centers Inc systems is scanned for Spam and Virus 
content. Use of Family Health Centers Inc E-Mail systems constitutes acceptance of these rules and 
policies.
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